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IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR DEMOCRATIC AND REPUBLICAN
VOTERS IN ANSONIA’S 3RD WARD

Dear Voter:

Due to the upcoming festival to be held at Holy Rosary Church, and the excessive
temperatures, Ansonia has made the decision to make a ONE-TIME POLL
CHANGE for Democratic and Republican voters in the 3rd Ward.

For the purposes of the Tuesday, August 9th, 2022 Primary Election, eligible
Democratic and Republican voters in the 3rd Ward are hereby instructed to
present to:

ANSONIA MEDICAL AND RESCUE SERVICES (ARMS) MEETING
ROOM

22 W Main Street, Ansonia, CT  06401

Voting hours will remain unchanged from 6AM to 8PM. Please note that this is a
ONE-TIME POLL CHANGE. For the November 8th, 2022 general election, you
will vote at your usual poll: Holy Rosary Church Hall.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the Ansonia
Registrar of Voters at 203-736-5970.
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